
Lemoyne Municipal Authority – Summary Report to Council  

February 13, 2024 Meeting 

General: 

 I informed the Authority that Council approved the award of the 2024 sewer improvement project to 
Farhat at a price of $283,380. 

Operators Report: 

 The plant is running well. 

The installation of new pumps at Lowther St is scheduled within the next week. 

Engineer activities for prior month: 

 The Engineer completed survey and measurement services for grit system improvements. 

 Preparation of the Chapter 94 report for 2024 is ongoing. It will be distributed for review prior to the 
March meeting and on the March agenda for approval. 

Treasurers Report: 

Invoices for the month totaled $39,299. 

Bank balance end of prior month (rounded) - $1,402,000.  

 Debt balance (rounded) - $12,018,000.  

Solicitors Report:  

None 

New Business:  

None 

Old Business:   

None 

Gene Koontz 


